GHINATOWN B.1.D.

\ BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

BIEHRNER

January 5, 2015

The Chinatown District Management Association, Inc. (aka Chinatown B.1.D.) cordially invites the district
property owners, commercial and retail tenants, and residents to its annual meeting of Directors and
Members on:

Thursday, January 29, 2015 at 6:00 PM

At the Museum of Chinese in America (MOCA)
215 Centre Street, New York NY 10013
(between Grand and Howard Streets)

The meeting will review the works of the B.1.D. over the previous year, discuss plans for the future, elect
officers and directors, and review financial information.

The annual meeting is an opportunity for residents, property, and business owners to connect and
meet members of the organization.

While the annual meeting is open to anyone interested in the Chinatown B.1.D., only registered
members of the district may vote at the meeting. Please take a moment to come into the office at 60
St. James Place, Monday-Friday, 9:00 am-5:00 pm to complete a registration form before Tuesday
January 27, 2015. This ensures that you will be able to vote at the annual meeting.

As we need to make proper arrangements, if you plan on attending the meeting, please RSVP by
calling 212-346-9288 or by email to: supportBID@gmail.com, so that we can accommodate everyone
who wishes to participate.
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